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Newspapers - Archives 
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Publisher 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
Readex, a division of NewsBank, and the Center for Research Libraries (CRL) 

 
Brief History 
 

 
In the early 1940s, publishing legend Albert Boni, co-founder of the Modern Library, 
formed Readex in New York City and Chester, Vermont. 
 
In 2007, Readex began releasing a Web-based edition of the Foreign Broadcast 



Information Service (FBIS) Daily Reports, 1974-1996 — the fundamental record of 
political and historical open source intelligence for the United States government. 
 
In 2008, Readex announced a partnership with the Center for Research Libraries to 
launch an online World Newspaper Archive. 

 
Scope and Coverage 

 
Readex is the largest searchable collection of historical newspapers from around the 
globe - includes titles from Africa, Latin America, and South Asia. 
 

 
Kind of Information 

  
Representing the largest fully searchable collection of historical newspapers from 
around the globe.                                                                                                                                            
 
Wide-ranging newspaper coverage of world history: Using the World Newspaper 
Archive, researchers can compare perspectives and track topics related to 
repercussions of the Atlantic slave trade; the Zulu Wars; colonial rule in Africa and 
the Indian subcontinent; Hindu-Muslim conflicts; beginning of Mahatma Gandhi's 
non-violent resistance movement; the Mexican Revolution; independence 
movements in Argentina, Venezuela and neighboring countries; and much more. 
Every historical newspaper in the World Newspaper Archive has been carefully 
selected by CRL and its expert advisory boards. In addition, the World Newspaper 
Archive may also be searched with America's Historical Newspapers for 
unprecedented local, national and international coverage. 
 
African Newspapers, Series 1 and 2, 1800-1925: African Newspapers, Series 1 and 
2, 1800-1925, offers unmatched coverage of the people, issues and events that 
shaped the continent during the 19th and early 20th centuries. Featuring titles from 
Algeria to Angola, Zambia to Zimbabwe, this unique resource chronicles the 
evolution of Africa through eyewitness reporting, editorials, legislative information, 
letters, poetry, advertisements, obituaries and other items. 
 
Latin American Newspapers, Series 1 and 2, 1805-1922: Latin American 
Newspapers, Series 1 and 2, 1805-1922, offer unprecedented coverage of the people, 
issues and events that shaped this vital region during the 19th and early 20th 
centuries. Featuring titles from Argentina, Brazil, Chile, Cuba, Guatemala, Mexico, 
Peru, Venezuela and a dozen other countries, these resources provide a wide range of 
viewpoints from diverse Latin American cultures. 
 
South Asian Newspapers, 1864-1922: This collection provides online access to a 
select group of South Asian newspapers from the 19th and early 20th centuries. 
Featuring English-, Gujarati- and Bengali-language papers published in India, in the 
regions of the Subcontinent that now comprise Pakistan, and in Ceylon (now Sri 
Lanka), South Asian Newspapers offers extensive coverage of the people, issues and 
events that shaped the Indian Subcontinent between 1864 and 1922. 
 
South Asian Newspapers, 1864-1922, covers the aftermath of the Indian Rebellion; 
construction of railroads; effects of British Colonial rule; Hindu-Muslim conflicts; 



life on coffee, tea and rubber plantations; Morely-Minto Reforms; formation of the 
Indian National Congress; start of Mahatma Gandhi’s independence movement; 
economics, politics, the arts; and much more. Offering a variety of perspectives, the 
important newspapers in this collection are ideal for comparing and contrasting 
views on both local and global issues. 
 
South Asian Newspapers includes such titles as Amrita Bazar Patrika (Calcutta), 
Bankura Darpana (Bankura, India), Madras Mail (Madras), Kayasare Hinda 
(Bombay), Pioneer (Allahabad, India), Tribune (Lahore, Pakistan) and the Ceylon 
Observer (Sri Lanka). Through eyewitness reporting, editorials, legislative updates, 
letters, poetry, advertisements, matrimony and death notices, this collection 
chronicles the evolution of cultures and communities across South Asia during a time 
of intense change. 

 
Special Features 

 Visitors can print, mail or share any documents by clicking these options from 
the right side of the home page. 

                       
 

 Indian titles available at Readex are – 

 
 

 
Arrangement Pattern 

     
All the titles are arranged alphabetically country wise. Countries are also arranged 
alphabetically. 
As for example,  

              
  



 

 
 

 
Remarks   

 
Readex is one of the world's largest and most important newspaper repositories and 
includes historical newspapers published in Africa, Latin America, South Asia and 
other regions. 
 

 
Comparable Tools 

 
 Newspaper Archive Historical Collections ( http://newspaperarchive.com/free-

newspaper-archives) 
 

 Newspapers.com (  https://www.newspapers.com/) 
 

 Google News (https://news.google.com/newspapers) 
 

 
Date of Access 

 
February 13, 2017 


